
Dear Senate Judiciary Committee,

I oppose SB554 and all proposed amendments. This does nothing more than attack law abiding citizens that can legally carry a 
concealed firearm. We have gone through the education, background check, and fingerprinting processes necessary to obtain this 
permit. Please do not pass this out of committee. 

Sincerely,
Carol Prara


